
 
 

 
From: B. W. St. Clair [mailto:stcl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2010 11:34 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: STA Request for WIIW-LP, FI26908, BSTA-20100611AHZ 
 
THE FOLLOWING STATEMENT REGARDING THE TOWER REGISTRATION 
REQUIREMENT WAS INADVERTENTLY OMITTED FROM THE  STA 
APPLICATION: 
  

Use of unregistered antenna structure – Antenna is attached to exterior of building and 
no part of the 

structure on which the antenna is installed extends above the building roofline by as 
much as 6 meters, so per 

TOWAIR the structure is not required to be registered. 

  

THANKS FOR THE HELP. 

Byron 

B. W. St. Clair 
2355 Ranch Drive 
Westminster, CO  80234 
303-465-5742 
303-465-4067 Fax 
stcl@comcast.net 


